
17th Ave NW Stormwater Improvements
Building natural drainage systems in Crown Hill to 
reduce street flooding and sewer problems

Seattle Public Utilities (SPU) is planning a project on 17th Ave NW 
between NW 85th St and NW 90th St. This project will combine 
natural drainage systems and pipe upgrades to reduce street 
flooding and the risk of sewer backups to nearby homes. It will 
also include sidewalk improvements, traffic calming measures, 
and new drainage infrastructure on NW 85th St and NW 90th St. 
Based on previous neighborhood planning and community 
engagement, SPU has developed two possible design concepts 
for the street and drainage improvements. Your input will help 
select a preferred alternative to move forward for 
design and construction.

What do you think? 
To see the project options and provide your feedback, 
please visit seattle.gov/utilities/17thAveStormwater 
where you can:

Take the survey, get information about upcoming events, 
view informational videos, and sign up for email updates.

Natural drainage systems use plants and special soils to improve 
drainage and water quality. This image shows one possible concept for 
improvements on 17th Ave NW.

Scan the QR code to take 
the survey before July 26th 

(Encuesta disponible 
en español)
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Questions? Please contact:

Dave LaClergue, Project Manager 
Dave.LaClergue@seattle.gov
(206) 256-5573
www.seattle.gov/utilities/17thAveStormwater

SPU is hosting events this summer to 
share design options and to hear from you! 

Project Tour, Saturday July 8th 
2 pm to 3:30 pm 
Meet at the corner of 17th Ave NW 
and NW 87th St


